
     

            
 

Dear Friend of Leilani Farm Sanctuary, 

 

We are so happy to welcome Nancy, an adorable rescued goat, to Leilani Farm Sanctuary. She 

may well be the most affectionate goat on the farm, but she’s going to need a lot of tender loving 

care to help her recover from the traumatic experiences she has endured. When Nancy and her 

twin brother were just a few days old, a hunter shot and killed their mother. The two newborn 

orphans were taken in at a nearby farm, bottle-fed and loved; but sadly, tragedy struck again 

when hunting dogs attacked Nancy’s brother, as Nancy watched helplessly. The brother goat 

clung to life for a couple of days and then died. With no surviving members of her goat family, 

Nancy cried day and night. Her caretakers made the compassionate decision to bring her to 

Leilani Farm Sanctuary, where she could live in the company of other goats in a safe 

environment. Nancy is now bonding with a young goat named Ella and adjusting to her new life 

here. We invite you to come visit her! 

 

As board member of Leilani Farm Sanctuary, I am asking if you might be able to help. We feel 

inspired to save more animals like Nancy, but this will require more resources.  We’ll have 

veterinary expenses, larger quantities of feed and bedding to buy, and other costs. Another acre 

and a half is available to expand into, once we have the funds needed to fence it. We can save 

more animals from slaughter, abuse, and uncertain futures if we can utilize this additional area. 

 

Can you help us to help the animals?  We are asking if you’ll commit to donating monthly 

toward the care of Nancy and the other animals on the farm.  Any amount would be helpful--$10, 

$50, $100 a month?  Knowing that we can expect a certain level of funding each month will allow 

us to better plan for the future. Even $10 a month can help.  Every little bit makes a 

difference.  Can you contribute a monthly pledge? 

 

    



 

To make your monthly pledge, please click here and scroll to the bottom of our home 

page. 

 

We--and the animals--thank you for caring! 

 

With appreciation, 

 

Barry Sultanoff 

Co-Director, Leilani Farm Sanctuary 

 
               (Donations may also be mailed to: Leilani Farm Sanctuary - 260 E. Kuiaha Road, Haiku, HI 96708) 
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